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Armenia lifted covid restrictions as of May 1, 2022 
 
 

According to the information received from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Armenia, the country has decided to lift the 
restrictions of entry into the country imposed due to the COVID-19 pandemic from May 1, 2022. 
  
This eliminates the requirement to have a vaccination certificate and a negative PCR test for COVID-19 while entering the 
country. 
  
Citizens of the Russian Federation do not need a visa to enter Armenia, it is also not necessary to have an international 
passport, you can enter with an internal passport. The possible period of stay in Armenia without registration (registration 
at the place of stay) with the competent authorities is 30 days. 
  
Source: Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Armenia. 
  
Consultants of Confidence Group are always ready to assist in the selection of package and individual tours to Armenia, as 
well as booking individual ground services, obtaining insurance for those traveling abroad (including risks for COVID-19 
coverage). 
 
  
For more information, please contact the consultants of the company Confidence Group. 
  

 

The texts of the newsletters are intellectual property of Confidence Group, protected by the copyright laws of Russia. The information may not be 
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